Published by Country Club Hills Civic Association

Founded 1954

A meeting of the Country Club Hills Civic Association will be held at the John C. Wood School cafeteria on Thursday April 22 at 8:00 PM. The primary business of this meeting will be the election of new officers.

The nominating committee has proposed the following:

President - Harvey Miller Vice President - Robert Trost Treasurer - Ted Magnusson Secretary - Sandra Farrell

Other nominations may be made at the meeting.

There have been many complaints that trash cans, garden litter or other special pickups have been left at the curb for days at a time.

Fairfax City ordinance #1968-10 states that all cans must be removed by 8 PM on the day of collection. Garden litter may ONLY be placed at the curb Thursday evening for pickup Friday. Phone 273-7900, Ext 48.

People moving in or out of CCH may have a "sameday" pickup service by phoning the above number.

Consideration of our neighbors and the desire for a well kept community will benefit us all. From a practical stand-point, a neat and attractive community enhances property values.

Block Captains, Area Representatives, and a news editor are needed in Country Club Hills. Let your willingness to serve be made known at the upcoming meeting.

Ruth P. Whiteside

## \*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

- FOR SALE -- Sears three speed boys bicycle. Very reasonable.
  Phone 273-4749.
- FOR SALE -- Shetland Sweeper-Vac, excellant condition \$10. Phone - 273-2076.
- FOR SALE -- Sears Coldspot air conditioner, 110 volts, \$50. Blackstone mangle ironer, \$30. Phone 273-7529